
This week in Year 6 the children have taken their SATs exams- they should be extremely proud of 

themselves! All of the children have tried their best and we look forward to receiving the results in 

July. 

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Our termly library trip. 

 Production rehearsals. 

 Editing and improving our independent pieces of writing. 

 

Homework 

The children should continue with their USA projects, due in next Wednesday. 

The children have been allocated a state each to research and present for the class. This is not due in 

until the last Wednesday of term but it was given out in case any student wanted to start researching 

early! The presentation needs to be at least 2 minutes long, and cover geographical and cultural 

aspects of their chosen state. If any food is brought in, please ensure it is labelled with any 

ingredients and free from nuts. If you have any questions, please ask. 

End of year production 

The children have found out what the production is for 2018. If any parents wish to be involved with 

the production process in any creative way- helping with singing, dancing, making props or costumes- 

please let us know. Thank you in advance! 

Library trip 

The library trip will be the 22nd May 2018 at 9am. We have two parent helpers so far but we require 

one more to legally take the children off-site. Please let us know as soon as possible if you are able to 

help, otherwise unfortunately the trip will be cancelled. 

Resources needed! 

If you have any cardboard at home, we would love to have it for making props. 

We also require cookie cutters and baking trays for our ‘Enterprise’ project next term- if you have any 

spare, please let us know! Thank you in advance. 

The Year 6 team 


